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Back to School Reminder for Parents and Guardians

Dear CCSD Parents and Guardians,

As a follow-up to the reminder notification sent to parents and guardians in May:

All CCSD students must be up to date on immunizations (or have an appropriate
exemption on file) for the start of the 2022-23 school year. Kindergarten students,
seventh-grade students, and students 16 years of age and older may need an additional
vaccination in order to be up to date.

Students whose immunizations expired over the summer will be given until September
30th, 2022, to bring immunizations up to date. After that, students whose
immunizations remain expired are subject to withdrawal from school.

Please check with the Clarke County Health Department, the Hilsman Health Center, or
your child’s pediatrician in order to find out which immunization(s) your child needs.
Once obtained or should you have any questions, please notify your school nurse as
soon as possible. Please visit https://www.clarke.k12.ga.us/Page/1994 for a list of
required immunizations.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.
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